

puhsd.org





Superintendent: Grant Bennett

Tonya Davis Chief Human Resources Officer

Candace Reines
Assistant Superintendent
Business Services

Marilyn Saucedo, Ed.D. Assistant Superintendent Educational Services

Joseph Williams Executive Director Technology

COMMUNITY CONCERNS FROM August 2016 BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING AND RESPONSES BY DISTRICT ADMINISTRATION

CONCERN: Three community members who are tenants at the Albert R. Renteria Corporation, a building owned by the District and leased to Mr. Renteria addressed the Board regarding concerns about the manner in which Mr. Renteria manages the building.

RESPONSE: Although the sub-lease is between each of the tenants and Mr. Renteria, Candace Reines, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services attempted to reach out to each of the speakers and was ultimately able to speak to one of the tenants to explain the terms of the District's lease with Mr. Renteria and theirs with him. She apologized for what that tenant and the others were going through, encouraging them to speak with Mr. Renteria. Ms. Reines also had a conversation with Mr. Renteria to inform him of the complaints that were received and that she encouraged each tenant to reach out to him to discuss and hopefully resolve their issues.